
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

There are currently spaces at 1st Langford Brownies and we are looking for new members between 7 - 

9 years old. We meet on Wednesdays between 6 - 7.30pm at Langford Village Primary School in Bicester. 

 

Brownies is an exciting opportunity for girls to meet regularly and work together on badges, play games, 

and make new friends. We’ve recently worked on the Friend to Animals badge, with a trip to Pets at 

Home and visits from a local vet, Guide dog charity and owl sanctuary, the Entertainer badge, with an 

evening for parents to come and watch the Brownies perform, and a challenge to learn about and 

celebrate the centenary of the women’s vote. We also run trips such as bowling and pack 

holidays. Brownies work together to explore their place within their community and the world. 

 

If you would like to register your daughter, please see https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/information-for-

parents/register-your-daughter/ and select 1st Langford Brownies.  

 

If you have any queries, please email 1stlangfordbrownies@gmail.com or phone Helen on 07904 

155244. Your daughter is welcome to come for a taster session, so do contact us to set that up.  

 

We hope to hear from you!  
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